
From: Chaturvedi, M [mailto:mchaturvedi@rbi.org.in]  

Sent: 17 April 2015 11:32  

To:  

Cc:  

Subject: Data Reporting to RBI Dear Sir,  

Please find attached a revised format for reporting of monthly WLA data to RBI. The reports should reach 
us by 5th of the following month. Please don’t hesitate to call us in case of any clarification.  

 

 

With Regards,  

 

 

M.Chaturvedi 
 Manager DPSS,  
Central Office  
Reserve Bank of India  
14 th Floor, Central Office Building  
Fort, Mumbai-400001  
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